# St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

Pentecost Term 10 - 2016

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

### Message from the Headteacher

#### Dear Parents,

The weeks are flying by and lots of exciting events are still to come.

For those who hadn't heard... Last Thursday evening the school was struck by lightning! This has caused huge problems with our wiring affecting our broadband. We have now limited access but thankfully are able to receive and send emails again from the office.

Best Wishes Mrs K. Yuen

### Important Dates to note...

24th June – Music Concert at 11.15am

28<sup>th</sup> June – Year 5 activity day at BGN

29<sup>th</sup> June The Feast of St Peter and Paul Mass at 9.30am

1st July- Y5/6 Stratford Visit

3<sup>rd</sup> July Children singing at St Augustine's Church Daventry

11<sup>th</sup> July – Reports to parents

12<sup>th</sup> July – Opportunity to discuss report with class teacher

14<sup>th</sup> July – Summer Production at Chipping Warden Village Hall

15<sup>th</sup> July – PTFA Barbecue

18<sup>th</sup> July - Whole school visit to The Space Centre in Leicester

20<sup>th</sup> July – Last day of term

20<sup>th</sup> July- Leavers assembly – 1.30pm all welcome

## Children invited to sing at St Augustine's Church

We are delighted to be invited to sing at Mass on Sunday 3<sup>rd</sup> July at St Augustine's Church in Daventry at 10.30am. All children have received a letter about this, this week. It would be wonderful if lots of children were able to attend so we could have a strong presence. Please return the slips as soon as possible.

### International/Olympic Sports Day

The children have been exploring a variety of cultures and places around the world today. They have enjoyed working across year groups on a variety of activities including: Brazilian carnival, Rangoli Patterns, French art and the beauty of Sierra Leone. Ask them to tell you about it. Thank you to all who joined us for sports day- the children all enjoyed themselves and showed real sportsmanship—well done.

## PTFA BARBECUE - 15th July

The planning of this is well under way. If you can help in any way, please contact a PTFA member or let the office know.

Thank you

### Value for June - Love

Keep love in your heart. A life without it is like a sunless garden when the flowers are dead.

Keep in ContaCt: Tel: 01295 660258

Please check our website for regular updates

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk
Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk